
         

                                   

 

Wednesday 1st July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Lunch Grab Bag w/c Monday 13 July 2020 

If you would like to pre-order a sandwich for a grab bag please click here by 3.20pm on 

Tuesday 7th July 2020.         

 

There will not be an option for hot dinners. 

 

All children in KS1 are entitled to a free school lunch.   For other children, the normal charges will 

still apply.   

 

Alternatively children can still bring a packed lunch to school with them.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Emma Lote 

                               

https://www.surveyhero.com/s/dc33840

